
 

    
 

 

 

 

 
 

HALLOWEEN SCHOOL DISCO 
With music and entertainment from a live DJ 

Thursday 26 October 2023  
 

Junior Disco Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 
 

STARTS: 4.30pm – FINISHES 5.30pm (collection from child’s classroom) 

Price £3.50 including snack, drink, and goodies to take home. 
 

 
IMPORTANT NOTE: the PTA have now moved to an electronic booking system. All bookings must be made 
via our PTA Events page. Further guidance about how to do this is in the accompanying letter. 
 
The school PTA are pleased to welcome all children to the first PTA event of the new school year.  
 
Disco Info:  
The junior’s disco is for all children in Key stage 2: years 3,4,5 and 6. The cost is £3.50 per child, which 
includes a snack, drink, and goodies to take home.  
 
Tuck shop:  
There will also be a tuck shop available for children to purchase additional snacks and treats including 
cookies, donuts and more. All items will range from 20p up to £1 per item, if your children would like to 
purchase any snacks, they will need to bring some money with them to the disco. 
 
If your child would like to attend, please register for a PTA events account, and then follow the simple 
booking process. Our account can be accessed via: www.pta-events.co.uk/elizabethwoodvillepta or you 
can scan the below QR code: Bookings for this event will close on Sunday 22nd October at 5pm. 

 

http://www.pta-events.co.uk/elizabethwoodvillepta


 

Scan the code to go direct to our PTA events website. 
 
Once you have booked your tickets on PTA events you will receive an email confirmation and an electronic 
ticket. A class list will be collated of those attending. 
 
Halloween costumes  
Children are welcome to dress up in their favourite Halloween costumes but please note that no face 
masks or costumes with small or detachable items are permitted for health and safety reasons. 
 
Drop off and collection: 
If your child attends Whizzkids or a Metcalf sports club after school, they will be supervised at the school 
from 4.15 – 4.30pm.  If your child will be staying, please send their change of clothes with them for the 
start of the day. 
 
For all other children please queue at the main entrance for a 4.30pm start. We ask that all children are 
collected by a parent/guardian from the event at 5.30pm promptly, from their usual classroom. 
 
Helpers Required: 
We require parent helpers for both discos for us to meet the correct adult/child ratio and to ensure the 
discos run safely.  
 
If you can help, please sign up to volunteer by ticking the volunteer box as you complete your purchase of 
your child’s disco tickets. If you do volunteer, please assume that your help is required unless we contact 
you and advise otherwise. Please meet in the school hall on the day. 
 
Unfortunately, if we do not get enough parent helpers the discos may have to be cancelled.  
 
We look forward to welcoming you all to the disco!  
 
Thank you 
 
The EWPS PTA Team 


